
November 21, 2019 Board Meeting 
All motions and business transactions have been rescinded from the 
November 21st Board Meeting.  All motions and variance requests will be 
added to December Board Meeting.  Without the necessary 48 hours notice 
of schedule change, the actions taken in November were considered null 
and void.  We changed the schedule to reflect the severe weather, thinking 
that would make it safer for residents to attend.  The Board is sorry if this 
caused any difficulties; we were all concerned about driving in the 
inclement weather.  Thank you for your understanding.  
 


